
 

 

 
 
Community Midwives of Kingston is looking for a General Registrant to join our group of 
fun-loving, supportive midwives.   
 
The General Registrant would start with orientation and clinic in November 2019 and be 
on-call in December 2019.  Due dates would start January 2020.  This position is for 32 
BCCs in a shared-care model. 
 
Community Midwives of Kingston are a well-established group of midwives who are 
committed to supporting one another and encouraging one another to maintain a 
work/life balance.  We offer a great environment for providing quality care to clients and 
their families in the Kingston area. We have established a solid working relationship with 
the obstetrical staff at our teaching hospital (KHSC) and enjoy the supportive 
environment that has developed there over the years. At present our scope at KHSC 
includes epidurals and foley inductions and we are working on protocols to expand our 
scope (i.e. ECV, oxytocin IOL, ...).  We can also do water births in hospital!  Home birth 
is a priority for us as a group and we would welcome applicants who share our 
commitment to supporting this choice of birth place. 
 
Kingston is a dynamic city located along the beautiful shores of Lake Ontario, in the 
heart of eastern Ontario.  It is within a three-hour drive of Toronto, Ottawa and Montreal. 
Kingston's high quality-of-life offers access to world-class education and research 
institutions, advanced healthcare facilities, affordable living and vibrant entertainment 
and tourism activities.  It has a healthy and bustling downtown core offering a variety of 
independent shops and superb restaurants.   

Kingston is a great place to live and we enjoy a thriving practice that provides care to 
clients from urban and rural settings.  Please send your CV and references to 
midwives@bellnet.ca by July 12, 2019, ATTN: Susan Hubbard. 
 


